
 

 

CBOE Regulatory Circular RG12-148 

Date:  October 30, 2012 

To:  Trading Permit Holders 
From:  Business Development Division 
RE:  Opening Quote Width Relief 
 

  Due to unusual market circumstances, the CBOE is granting 1½ times the normal opening 
quote width prescribed in Regulatory Circular RG12-102 for trade date October 31, 2012.   
 
  Please note that this temporary relief applies only with respect to the opening rotation on 
October 31st.  All other quote width requirements will apply unchanged.    
 
Additional Information: 
 

  Please contact the CBOE Help Desk at ehelpdesk@cboe.com or 800-405-3277 for additional 
information. 
 


